Consell de Formentera reports on rules changes for local volunteers
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The social welfare division of the Consell de Formentera hosted a gathering of representatives
from volunteer groups on the island to discuss recently enacted legislation on volunteering in
the Balearic Islands.

Social welfare conseller Rafa Ramirez talked to the crowd of roughly thirty about the principal
changes ahead in how volunteer work is organised, and its uncoupling from public institutions.
He pledged local government would “provide the support and impulse that local volunteering
needs”. Yesterday, a group volunteers showed interest in creating an association that would
coordinate training and organising.

Representatives of the Govern balear will be on Formentera on 22 November to host a training
session for local volunteers. The Consell encourages everyone, in a group or solo, to take part
in the event. As those in the crowd were reminded at last night’s event, 5 December is
International Volunteering Day.
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